

**VIA EMAIL** 

July 1, 2020



RE: Letter of Response for Grievance #3784 filed on June 17, 2020

Dear :

This letter serves as DC Public Schools (DCPS) written response to concerns you brought to the attention of the DCPS Comprehensive Alternative Resolution and Equity (CARE) team on June 17, 2020.

You alleged that your son was allowed to graduate even though he didn't do sufficient work to pass his classes. The concerns you shared are important to DCPS but fall outside the jurisdiction of this office. The attached Secondary Grading Policy outlines how a grade appeal may be filed. Please follow the steps outlined therein. Your concerns have also been forwarded to the Instructional Superintendent for

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at <a href="mailto:dcs.gov">dcps.care@k12.dc.gov</a> or (202) 442-5405.

Sincerely

Anitra Allen, Director CARE

cc: Principal

Instructional Superintendent